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 Innsbruck, 20 April 2022
 EW/SZO 
 
 
Notification of product modification 
Packaging through wiring 
 
Dear business partner, 
 
Our aim is to deliver consistently high quality products. Therefore, it is sometimes necessary to adjust and 
improve our existing products. 
 
We would like to inform you that from 1st of June 2022 we no longer pack the through-wiring reels (LBK 1 
and LBK 2) in plastic bags. In the future, the filled cardboard rolls will be packed in carton boxes without 
further packaging for sustainability reasons. 
 
We certify that the modification does not affect any relevant technical features or approvals of 
the products. 
 
If you wish any further information on new products or on possible alternatives, please do not hesitate to 
contact us on office@electroterminal.com 
 
Best wishes for „better connections“, 

 
Mario Hammer 
Head of Engineering & 
Product Management 
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